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Track 

The track team had 6 kids qualify for the State Class “A” Track meet. We didn’t have any qualifying in 

the top ten at the state track meet, but each kid had performed personal best marks and times in the 

events that they participated in at the state track We had a very young team.  

 

Softball 

Softball made great improvement this season. Coach Vaile and staff were very pleased of the overall 

season and performance of the softball team.   

 

Middle School Track 
 

The season was a success again this year we had 35 students out for track. The students did a good job 

of competing in the middle school track program.  

 

Elementary Track and Softball 

 

It was a great year for the elementary track and softball teams, the track and softball teams competed 

against the following schools Babb Elementary, Boarding School, Cuts Wood, Heart Butte and 

DeLaSalle. During the season the track team competed in tracks meets once a week. The softball team 

played softball games twice a week. 

 

Athletic Programs – Summer Programs 
 

I will be meeting with the fall, winter and spring head coaches discussing off season programming for 

their athletic programs. The coaches will continue to develop or are developing an off season program 

that will included the following. The weight room will be opened from 7:00 am to 12:00 pm for any 

high school student to work out, Mr. Miller will be getting workout schedules from each of the coaches 

for the athletes to be lifting, also Mr. Miller will be implementing the Bigger, Faster, Stronger program. 

Coaches will be opening the gym for basketball and volleyball players. Coaches are working on 

scheduling camps and getting information out to their athletes of available camps being held at the 

colleges in Montana. 

 

Coaching Positions 
 

We have the following openings in the athletic programs, football, golf, track, girls basketball, 

volleyball and cheer leading. These positions are advertised and will be open until filled. 

 

MHSA 

 

I will be attending the Annual Summer MHSA meetings in Fairmont Hot Springs on June 11 thru 

June 13, 2017. 

 


